

## Stephenson Memorial Primary School Martin Road, Wallsend, Tyne and Wear, NE28 0AG

Tel: (0191) 200 7365 Fax: (0191) 200 6957 Email: StephensonMemorial.Primary@northtyneside.gov.uk Mrs K.Lilico, Acting Executive Headteacher

## Fundraising at Stephenson

Please find below a list of fundraising events, coming up this autumn term.

Date:	Time:	Event:	Donation:
Friday 20 <sup>th</sup> September	All day	"Jeans for Genes Day" -All children can come to school wearing uniform top/ jumper and jeans (or other non-uniform bottoms)	£1.00
Thursday 26 <sup>th</sup> September	2.30pm -3.15pm	"Macmillian Coffee Get Together" -Hot drinks, cakes & tombola. Any donations of cakes for this event would be greatly appreciated.	Free entry. Drinks & cakes for sale & £1.00 per ticket for tombola (prize every time)
Wednesday 23 <sup>rd</sup> October	3.30pm -4.30pm	Years 1-3 Halloween Disco  – children bring their costumes to school in a bag & get changed before the disco begins	£2.00 per ticket -children get entry into the disco, bag of sweets & a drink.
Wednesday 23 <sup>rd</sup> October	5.00pm -6.00pm	Years 4-6 Halloween Disco -Tuck shop will also be on sale for this disco	£2.00 per ticket  -children get entry into the disco, bag of sweets & a drink.
Thursday 24th October	Breaktim e	Halloween Cake sale - Any donations of cakes for this event would be greatly appreciated.	Various costs from 20p -50p.
Friday 15 <sup>th</sup> November	All day	"Children in Need" -You will be updated by text message as to what theme Stephenson will be doing.	£1.00















Friday 29 <sup>th</sup> November	All day	Non uniform day -Tombola donations	EY –Y2: donations of chocolate Y3-Y6: donations of smellies
Tuesday 3 <sup>rd</sup> December	2.00pm -4.00pm	Stephenson's annual Christmas Fair –parents can collect children from classrooms early and visit the fair.	Free entry
Friday 13th December	All day	"Christmas Jumper Day" – all children can come to school wearing Christmas Jumpers.	£1.00

More information for these events, may be sent to you via text message in upcoming months. Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to another successful year of fund raising!

Yours sincerely, The Fund Raising Team.













